
Question on Notice  
No. 457 

Asked on 3 June 2014 
 

MR WATTS ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HOUSING AND PUBLIC WORKS (MR 
MANDER)— 
 
Will the Minister provide an update of the three strikes activity for the Toowoomba Housing 
Service Centre? 

 
ANSWER: 
 
Since the introduction of the Anti-Social Behaviuor Policy from 1 July 2013, there have 
been a total of 69 strikes issued to households within the Towoomba Housing Service 
Centre boundaries, consisting of 54 first strikes, five second strikes and 10 first and final 
strikes.  
 


